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From: Curt [cwphoto@zitomedia.net]
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2010 10:35 AM
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: CH 78 regulations

Sirs, Madam,
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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSION

I strongly encourage you to strengthen drilling regulations in the Marcellus Shale regions of Pa.

While we acknowledge that gas extraction is important to our economy, we also recognize that safe, clean water
1s a priority. | do want safeguards in place at the wellhead. Industrial strength cemented well casings. Immediate
protection for water supplies. Blowout preventers & emergency response personnel within a hour of sites.
Otherwise as well number into the thousands the law of averages means numerous pollution possibilities.

Thank you

Curt Weinhold
704 Southeast St
Coudersport, PA. 16915



